
I support the NPVIC. It seems that we have lost faith in our Democratic system of 

voting for President. More attention goes to the Electoral College   than the 

individuals voting. We have lost track of what the Presidential election is about. It is 

not just the winning, rather the issues, the concerns, the trust of the American people. 

Without doubt, it is surely time for ONE PERSON, ONE VOTE.  
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